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From: Emily Cameron 
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 2:19:47 PM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] sidewalk issue
Response requested: Yes
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please complete the south sidewalk in front of Cascade K8 that does not extend to the corner. This is a safety issue for our students and 
community.
 Without a sidewalk extension, it ends with pedestrians (kids) walking into the street and traffic flow.

Please support funding the 160ft of sidewalk required to make pedestrians safer.

Thanks,

Emily Cameron

18029 24th Ave NE, Shoreline, WA 98155

303-906-9658
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